10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary 3 October 1984

The Prime Minister has asked me to thank vou and your

colleagues in the Merseyside Task Force for the work that

went into arranging her visit. The planning of the programme
was undoubtedly carried out with great thoroughness so that
it was possible to cover an enormous amount of ground in the
limited time available. The Prime Minister was extremely
satisfied with the outcome which enabled her to see clearly

both the problems and opportunities of the Liverpool area.
She was also delighted to be able personally to thank

the members of the Task Force for their work on what is

undoubtedly a testing assignment.

Andrew Turnbull

David Renshaw, Esq.




